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February 2, 2006

REVISED MANDATORY ENDORSEMENTS FOR PERSONAL LINES
APPROVED IN MARYLAND

BACKGROUND The Maryland Insurance Administration has issued Property and Casualty
Bulletin 05-15, dated December 2, 2005 to clarify sections of the Maryland
statutes relating to the requirement that certain notices be sent to
policyholders via “certificate mailing”. Those statutes refer to notice of
intention to cancel or not to renew and notice of intention to cancel for
nonpayment.

MSO® ACTION MSO has filed and received approval of revisions to its Maryland
Mandatory Endorsements for Personal Lines (MPL 120) and Personal
Umbrella (MPL 108) to incorporate the “certificate of mailing” wording
into the Cancellation and Nonrenewal sections of the forms.

EFFECTIVE
DATE

February 20, 2006

DISTRIBUTION These revised endorsements will be added to the CD-ROM.  Affiliated
companies will be able to access them through our website:
http://www.msonet.com.

QUESTIONS Contact Dennis Carrigan at (800) 935-6900 or e-mail to:
dcarrigan@msonet.com.


